We want to hear from you about your health care experiences!

We know that visits to the doctor are not always great, and we want to make them better. Learning from you will help us educate doctors, nurses, and therapists about what they can do to make your experience better.

Please click this link to open the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HealthCareVideoSurvey. Please complete the survey by Friday, February 5.

What is this survey?

This survey will help us learn about the experiences of people with intellectual and developmental disabilities when they go to the doctor or a nurse for a medical appointment. We will use the information we get from this survey to create two videos that will teach health care providers how to give better health care to their patients with intellectual and developmental disabilities. The two videos will feature individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities who will talk about their experiences accessing health care.
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Who should fill out the survey?

Anyone who identifies as having an intellectual or developmental disability is invited to complete the survey. Anyone who provides caregiving supports for a person with an intellectual or developmental disability is also invited to participate. If you need help filling out this survey you can reach out to Madison Tallant at mtallant@communitycatalyst.org or Rylin Rodgers at rrodgers@aucd.org.   

Do I have to complete the survey to participate?

No! You do not have to complete the survey to participate. If you are interested in providing your thoughts, but do not want to fill out the survey please reach out to Madison Tallant at mtallant@communitycatalyst.org or Rylin Rodgers at rrodgers@aucd.org.

Please click this link to open the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HealthCareVideoSurvey. Please complete the survey by Friday, February 5.

Thank you so much for your participation!

Rylin Rodgers, Director of Public Policy, AUCD
Madison Tallant, Evaluation Manager, Community Catalyst
Liz Weintraub, Senior Advocacy Specialist, AUCD

